
Circular No.64 /2022-23                                                                                   5th  August 2022  

 

Dear Parent, 

 Kindly be informed that, ‘Green Day’ will be celebrated on Monday, 8th August 2022.  The 

objective of celebrating ‘Green Day’ is to make the kids aware of the colour green and its 

shades, activities related to green colour will be focused on developing fine motor skills and 

to be able to visually discriminate different colours. Please help your ward to be dressed in 

different hues and shades of green.    

 

  

Principal 


